
 

 
 

March 27, 2020 

 

Re: Telemedicine Billing Guidelines and Updates 

 

Dear Provider, 

HPSM has updated our telemedicine billing guidance on our website in alignment with the updates 

that have come out recently from CMS and DHCS. We recommend bookmarking this page and checking 

it regularly for updates from HPSM: https://www.hpsm.org/provider/provider-news-updates/urgent-

messages 

Additionally, there is a free upcoming webinar on Monday, March 30, 2020 for providers who are new 

to telemedicine: Implementing Telehealth in your Practice: COVID-19 Emergency 

https://www.cmadocs.org/event-info/sessionaltcd/CMA20_0330_COVID-19 

 

Kind regards, 

Health Plan of San Mateo 
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